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Causeway Coast and Glens  
Borough Council  
 
 
TO:  ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES COMMITTEE     2 JUNE 2015 
    
FOR INFORMATION 
 
 
ENTERTAINMENT LICENSING REVIEW 
REPORT BY THE ENTERTAINMENT LICENSING GROUP 
 
Background 
 
In July 2014, Mark H Durkan MLA, Minister of the Environment announced a review of the entertainment 
Licensing regime in Northern Ireland.  A working group of interest groups was tasked to review the 
current legislation (in place since 1985) and make recommendations on modernising changes that they 
considered should be made. 
 
This group have proposed 36 recommendations which the Minister is seeking comment on. 
 
 


